
      
Toronto and East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen St. W, 2nd Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2   

To Whom This May Concern,   

This letter is intended to inform you that The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation is 
hosting an event called Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer, and we are requesting that it 
be designated an event of municipal significance. Taking place on Saturday, September 
27th, 2014 at Ontario Place, this event is being held to raise money to conquer cancer 
through a 1 day road hockey tournament. Road Hockey to Cancer will commence at 
6:00am with check-in and end by 8:00pm.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.    

Sincerely,     

Oliver Gleeson 
VP Business Development & Corporate Counsel 
SDI Marketing / Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer 
ogleeson@sdimarketing.com

 

1.416.674.9010  

SDI Marketing/Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer 
Suite 200, 65 International Blvd 
Toronto, ON 
M9W 6L9    


